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Position Statement 
 

Melanie has been a member of the Texas Speech and Hearing Association (TSHA) for many years, and 

she has a passion for mentoring, teaching, and building up the next generation of pediatric feeding 

therapists.  As an organization, TSHA strives to provide its members with ample opportunities for 

education, professional development, and connection.  Because of its mission and values, Melanie will 

continue to align herself with the great organization TSHA is and the opportunities it provides for the 

greater profession of Speech-Language Pathologists and Audiologists. 


